
I have to say I am delighted to be back at school once again. Thank you to everyone for your well wishes. I 

cannot believe how quickly Christmas is upon us. We have a number of events taking place so please do 

read this newsletter carefully. I have put important dates on the next page so do make a note of them. I look 

forward to welcoming you to our Carol Concert this year. We will be having a morning and an afternoon 

concert. After the morning concert we would like to invite parents back to the school for a drink and a 

mince pie.   
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Newlyn School 
Tel: 01736 363509 

http://www.newlynschool.co.uk/website  or see our Facebook page 

18 November 2022       Autumn 2022 

Teeth 
Foundation have start-
ed Toothbrush Club as 
part of the Brighter 
Smiles initiative and 
have the team coming 
in to do an oral hy-
giene talk on Tuesday 
6th December  

West Penwith Explorers (formerly Coastal Ex-
ploration Club)  
The children really enjoyed discovering Carn 
Kenidjack . 

Year 5 
Our Year 5 children are being given the oppor-
tunity to make lanterns for Trengwainton’s 
Christmas Lights Festival. Those children who 
make a lantern will have a free entry ticket for the 
Christmas lights and we’re keen that their fami-
lies get a chance to book tickets before they sell 
out. Please go to the website to book your tickets 
(there’ll be none for sale on the door): https://
www.nationaltrust.org.uk/.../f2f742.../pages/
details 

Diwali Dance Workshop 

Porthia Class and Porthenys Classes took part in a fantas-
tic dance workshop, delivered by West End in Schools. 
We are learning about Hindu beliefs, and we had the 
chance to explore and understand  the story called The 
Ramayana, the great Hindu epic about prince Rama and 
his wife Sita. This important story has been shared orally 
and through dance for centuries. 

Anti-Bullying 
This years theme of anti-bullying week was knowing how 
to ‘Reach Out’. On Tuesday 15th the whole school focused 
on Anti-bullying and KS2 took part in a brilliant workshop 
run by the Stay Safe Initiative.  
 

TTRockstars Times table Competition 
A huge well done to these children, who scored the 
highest points for their year groups, in last week’s 
TTRockstars tournament.  
 

https://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/events/f2f7428f-64ae-4acc-a8d9-43964d80ebde/pages/details?fbclid=IwAR1YM-sqKHT4ScJC3Bqo3lwiD7r32Bt4gWrHzZu37-fynhndGWnPKpTaE3c
https://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/events/f2f7428f-64ae-4acc-a8d9-43964d80ebde/pages/details?fbclid=IwAR1YM-sqKHT4ScJC3Bqo3lwiD7r32Bt4gWrHzZu37-fynhndGWnPKpTaE3c
https://www.nationaltrust.org.uk/events/f2f7428f-64ae-4acc-a8d9-43964d80ebde/pages/details?fbclid=IwAR1YM-sqKHT4ScJC3Bqo3lwiD7r32Bt4gWrHzZu37-fynhndGWnPKpTaE3c


INSET Days 
Last day of term: Friday 16th December, 1pm 
INSET day: Tuesday 3rd January 
First day back: Wednesday 4th January 
Last day of summer term: Tuesday 25th July 
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 Primary School Places  

If your child was born between 1 September 2018 

and 31 August 2019 you will need to apply for a 

school place for September 2023. The deadline 

for applications is 15th January 2023.  

www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions 

Secondary School Places 
 
If your child is in Y6 then please remember to ap-
ply for a place at secondary school for September 
2023! The deadline for applications is 15th Jan-
uary 2023. Apply online at: 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions 

Important Dates: 
December 2nd: Christmas jumper day 
December 2nd: Christmas Fair 
December 6th: Y6 trip 
December 6th: Nativity for Foundation and Y1, par-
ents invited. 1.30pm start 
December 9th Y6 to Humphry Davy School 
December 12th: Christmas lunch 
December 12th: Christmas parties for Y1-Y5 
December 14th: Carol Concert at St Peter’s Church, 
am and pm 
December 15th: Y6 Christmas party 

FONS 
FONS ask that on Friday 25th No-
vember, the children come to 
school in non-uniform and bring in 
a filled jar for a stall at the Christ-
mas Fair. 

Online Safety  Webinar 
Over the Christmas break children generally spend 
more time online and we'd like to help you keep 
them safe digitally by inviting you to an Online 
Safety Webinar. 
You are invited to attend a FREE Online Safety 
Webinar 
Hosted by the online safety experts at Natterhub, 
this webinar is a great opportunity to pick up tips 
that you can easily apply at home. 
 
Tune in December the 1st at 7pm 
 
Using the link https://youtu.be/jyUj6zW55T8. 

Online Safety 
We are having a real focus on online safety. Please  
take time to read the attached Online Safety News-
letter for parents. 

Attendance Matters!  

Congratulations to Year 5 who achieved  with 

96%! 

Inter House Cross Country 
This half term we re-launched our Inter House Sports 
with a fantastic Cross Country event. Well done to every-
one who participated and represented their houses admira-
bly. 
Check out the results below: 
1st   Gwyrdh  44 Points 
2nd   Melyn               42 Points 
3rd   Rudh               30 Points 

Headteacher’s Award 
Well done to all our children who achieved the 
award last week. 
 
 
 

Clubs 
Important reminder that there will be no clubs from 
the week beginning the 5th December.  

https://natterhub.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=37494cc79a0d13c7d8e7bf04b&id=a3b55b2f86&e=d171ef1821


Academic Year 2022/2023 
   
             
 
            Start of Term 2  
31.10.22                 INSET day—school will be closed 
02.11.22                 Beginning of term 
02.12.22                 Christmas jumper day 
02.12.22                 Christmas Fair 
06.12.22                 Nativity for Foundation and Y1, parents invited. 1.30pm start 
06.12.22                 Y6 trip 
12.12.22                 Christmas lunch 
12.12.22                 Christmas parties Y1-Y5 
14.12.22                 Christmas Carol Concert am and pm 
15.12.22                  Y6 Christmas party 
16.12.22                 End of Term  2   1pm finish 
 
 
 

 
 
 
                                
 

Contact Details if any changes 
 

Name of child/children:      Class: 
 
 
Name: 
 
 
New Email address: 
 
 
New Contact phone  number: 
 
 
New Second contact details including name and phone number: 

 
 
 

Please return to the office . Thank you 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 




